
Kevin L. Oster, MAS, CPPB 
Procurement Department  
Tucson Unified School District 
March 16, 2018 
 
 
RE: THS Field Turf Mini-bid 18-66-C18 
 
 
Kevin,  
 
I have reviewed the four bid proposals from: A Turf, Field Turf, General Acrylics and Sprint Turf. All have 
met the criteria for bid submittal and design intent. I have also reviewed the Purchasing Abstract – 18-
66-C18 from the Procurement Department (attached).  
In addition, Swaim & Associates– Engineer of Record, reviewed the submittals for: responsiveness, 
scope of work, materials, design intent, etc. and has recommended Field Turf be awarded the contract.  
 
I agree with the above assessments that based on price and completeness of the bid proposal, that Field 
Turf be awarded the contract to replace Tucson High School football field turf per Mini-bid 18-66-C18  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Bill Hartigan 
Project Manager  
Architecture and Engineering  
Tucson Unified School District 
 


